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Ben Stoller & Frank Saccomandi

Dear Neighbor,
Thank you for Voting for Millburn.

From the outset, our campaign was about much more than two individuals running for local
office — it was a movement designed to unify and galvanize our community to tackle our
town’s many challenges together. We built a coalition of residents representing the diversity of
political stripes, cultural heritages, and stages of life that make our community so vibrant and
unique. We found common ground and invited all to join us on our mission to bring
governance that respects the will of residents back to Millburn.

We implored you not to vote for Party, but instead to vote for yourselves, for family, for kids.
And you delivered — you voted for Millburn and propelled us to victory in a landslide. We
are incredibly humbled by the outpouring of support and the voter turnout yesterday in an off-
cycle election year. We are humbled by this mandate, and we will work hard to deliver on the
tenets of our campaign platform.

Words cannot do justice to how deeply we appreciate everyone who has helped us on our
campaign journey. We have worked hard to earn your support — but it doesn’t end here.
Rather, this is just the dawn of a new day in Millburn. We will need everyone’s help to
continue bringing our town together to work toward a brighter future.

Please consider applying to volunteer positions on our Township Boards, Committees, or
Commissions (https://tinyurl.com/mshboard). We are lucky to have some of the brightest
minds in our community, and we encourage all to apply to help make our town a better place.

To conclude, we would like to thank Bruce and Charu for putting themselves forward in this
election, and we welcome their help in stopping overdevelopment, making our town safer, and
keeping our schools amongst the best in NJ — all goals that we have agreed on in this election.

We would like to keep in touch and keep you updated as we work hard to bring change to
Millburn. If you would like to stay updated, please sign up at
https://VoteForMillburn.com/register/

Thank you,

Ben Stoller & Frank Saccomandi
Millburn Township Committee Members-Elect

Call or Text: (973) 475-8388
BenAndFrank@VoteForMillburn.com

www.VoteForMillburn.com
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